
Hello, 
  
I hope you are well and sorry to contact you in this way, but I am hoping that you may 
be able to help us. 
  
The Church is looking at doing a small project that will see us update our building in 
the following ways: 
 
An addition of a lift 
New flooring 
New Chairs 
New Kitchen 
New Staging 
  
We believe that these improvements will help the community groups that meet in our 
building. 
  
What we were wondering is if you, in your position with the council, would be willing to 
write a simple letter of support for this project, so that as we go out for funding we can 
show that we have the support of those using the building already. 
  
If you would be willing, we would be most grateful. I attach the project outline so that 
you can see a little more detail about it. 
  
Many thanks 
 
 
 
RECEIVED SALTASH BAPTIST CHURCH 
 


